
 

 

REMINDER: 
 

 

 

Face Masks or Facial Coverings Required for Entry into the 

Fulton County Courthouse and Justice Center Complex 
 

Effective immediately, all persons visiting the Lewis R. Slaton Courthouse 
and the justice center complex, including vendors, contractors, litigants, 
attorneys, and other members of the public are required to wear face 
masks or facial coverings for their nose and mouth during their visit to 
common or public areas of the courthouse and justice center complex.  

Per CDC Guidelines, face masks or facial coverings are not required or 
recommended on children under the age of 2 years. 

We are taking this temporary action in response to the COVID-19 pandemic 
and to further safeguard the health and safety of everyone visiting and 
working in the courthouse and the justice center complex.  This entry 
requirement will remain in place until further order of the courts. 

If you have questions, please call the appropriate office for assistance: 

 

Superior Court of Fulton County 

136 Pryor Street, Suite C-640 

Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

Office Number: 404-612-4518 

Fax Number: 404-730-5368 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/about-face-coverings.html

